
 
 
 
 
 
8 January 2024 
 
Dear  
 
Complaint in respect of ATISN 18989 
 
Thank you for your email which was received on 5 December 2023. As outlined in 
my response of 6 December 2023 your complaint has been referred to me for an 
internal review. 
 
I have reviewed your original request including the questions you asked and the 
other information that you provided. This includes the correction to your initial email. I 
have also reviewed the response that was provided. I have concluded that the 
response did not provide the information you requested although it did provide 
related information.   
 
I have, however, considered whether we hold information that addresses the 
questions you pose in your request. I can confirm that we do not hold the information 
that you requested.  
 
Next steps 
 
I have considered your complaint in accordance with the procedure outlined in the 
Welsh Government's Practical Guide for Making Requests for Information which is 
available by post on request or via the internet. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with this response you have the right to complain to the 
Information Commissioner.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

https://gov.wales/requesting-information-welsh-government-foi-requests

